
 
 

 

Dear staff, 
 

As the adverse weather condition continues and, in line with the Ministry of 

National Education and Culture's decision on granting one day leave for all 

primary, secondary and high schools, our university will also be granting a one 

day administrative leave on Thursday, 09/01/2020, in order to ensure our 

students and staff's safety. 
In the event of the continuation of the said weather condition, a last minute 

announcement will be made for Friday, 10/01/2020. 
  
N.B. Our university's Environmental Affairs, Technical affairs, cleaning and 

transportation services' staff will be on duty during the said period. 
  

Prof. Dr. Necdet OSAM 

Rektör / Rector 

 

 

Note: 9th Janurary 2020 all exams will be cancel. Exam date will be announced 

later. 


